
Fire District No. 3 
TOWNSHIP OF HANOVER, COUNTY OF MORRIS 

 

 

Notice Regarding Verified Petitions for Candidacy for the Position of Commissioner 

 

Please note that in the 2020 Election to be held on February 15, 2020, there are two commissioner 
positions available.  One is for a full three-year term.  The second is for two years to complete the 
vacancy in an unexpired term.  Candidates may submit a petition for either of these positions, 
but not for both.  Petitions for Candidacy are clearly marked as to which term a candidate desires 
to be considered. 

 

Questions regarding this matter can be directed to the District’s Administrator Jim Schultz at 
jschultz@htfd3.com 

 

   


